MOI UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

P.O. Box 3900
Tel:  (053) 43620
Fax: (053)43047 Eldoret - 30100
Email: vemu.@mu.ac.ke Kenya
REF: MU/VC/RP/49 DATE: 6" January 2015
Prof. Zhu Min
Secretary, CPC Donghua University Committee
CHINA

Dear Prof. Zhu
RE: INVITATION TO VISIT MOI UNIVERSITY

On behalf of Moi University Council, Senate, Management, Staff and Students, | wish
to invite you to visit Moi University between 20" March to 20" April 2015.

It is also our pleasure to invite the following to accompany you:

Prof. Liu Chunhong, Vice President for International Affairs
Prof. Chen Nanliang, Dean of School of Textiles

Prof. Gu Bohong, Director of International Cooperation Office
Prof. Lu Zhongping, Director of Human Resource Department
Ms. Xu Jing, Director of Public Relations Department
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The purpose of the visit is to strengthen collaboration between our two
institutions as well as the opening ceremony of Confucius Institute established
at Moi University.

A copy of the programme will be send to you in due course.

We look forwérd to receiving you on that date.
Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

%ICHARD K. MIBEY, FWIF, EBS

VICE-CHANCELLOR




